

Department Newcastle Review < newcastle.review@ilga.nsw.gov.au>

Review of liquor license conditions for Newcastle CBD venues.

Marion Bannister

Tue, Feb 6, 2018 at 2:17

PM

To: newcastle.review@ilga.nsw.gov.au

Review of liquor license conditions for 14 Newcastle CBD venues and other matters

Dear Mr Crawford

As a resident of Newcastle, I was pleased that the 'Newcastle Solution' has proved to be so astonishingly effective in harm reduction alone, significantly lower deaths and disabilitie from injuries, just from the reduction in hours of opening of venues serving alcohol. The other positive aspect of public safety for the wider community, has also been significantly impacted upon since the implementation of the reduced hours of opening of alcohol venues.

From these points alone, it is vital that the 'Newcastle Solution' remain in place and I personally support its retention in total. It is particularly important in Newcastle (and environs) where the levels of alcohol fuelled violence is significantly above the state average, in any case.

Sincerely

Marion

Marion Bannister.